
ON CAMPUS ASFC ELECTIONS 2025-2026 POSTING POLICY REMINDERS 

It’s ASFC election season and candidates are busy campaigning! Online 
voting will begin on Monday, April 28, 2025, and conclude on Wednesday,  
April 30.  Campaigning begins on Tuesday, April 22.  NO CAMPAIGNING OF 
ANY KIND IS PERMITTED PRIOR TO APRIL 22 and continues through the 
election period which closes on April 30.   

During this time, the campus posting policy will be modified to 
accommodate election materials.   

EACH CANDIDATE IS PROVIDED A FREE POSTER PACKAGE FROM DESIGN 
CENTER.  ONE LARGE POSTER, ONE MEDIUM SIZED POSTER AND 25 SHEETS 
OF QUARTER SIZED HANDOUTS (100 TOTAL).  NO OTHER FLIERS OR 
POSTERS ARE ALLOWED.  ONE POSTER PER LOCATION PER CANDIDATE.   

Campus Center (Building 2000) 

No approval stamp is needed. Students may post anywhere in the Campus 
Center, with the exception of the following:  NO POSTING ON any wood 
surfaces, painted surfaces, windows/doors and bathroom walls and stalls.  

Main Campus 

An approval stamp is not needed for flies designed or printed in the ASFC 
Design Center with the ASFC logo, no approval stamp is needed.  Materials 
may NOT be posted on any painted or wood surfaces, trees, or 
lampposts.  No lawn signage is allowed.  Posting is prohibited on the 
footbridge as it obstructs vehicle traffic.  Students may request to post on 
division/department boards and approval is at the discretion of the 
supervising administrator. 

Classroom Announcements 

Candidates may request to make classroom announcements, either in 
person, or online. Approval is REQUIRED by the instructor and is at the 
discretion of the individual faculty member. 

Chalk Art on sidewalks is Prohibited.  



 All material must be removed by Friday, May 2.  

Questions?  Contact Daphne Small at smalldaphne@fhda.edu 

 

 


